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September 2022

This letter provides information to councils on the closure of
the core council tax rebate scheme, including an update on
the handling of redeemable vouchers and details of how
councils can request an extension to the payment deadline
date if required.

This also provides an update on the work the Department is
doing on data collection, reconciliation and assurance.
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